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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Lowers ODP & NSF Fees for Members 

Alpena, MI—At Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU), our members are at the heart of 
everything we do. In a continued effort to support our members’ financial well-being, we are 
pleased to announce a reduction in the Overdraft Protection (ODP) and Non-Sufficient Fund 
(NSF) fee from $8.95 to $7.50, as well as an increase in the Overdraft Privilege limit from 
$500.00 to $750.00 effective July 1, 2025. 
 
This change in fees puts money back in our members' pockets, saving them an estimated 
$245,000.00 annually—all while continuing to offer the personalized care they deserve. 
 
This fee reduction is part of our ongoing mission to make banking more affordable and 
accessible. By lowering costs, AAACU is not only helping members save, we’re reinforcing our 
commitment to delivering community-focused financial solutions that put our members first. 
 
AAACU remains dedicated to offering value-driven services that support the financial goals of 
every member we serve. 
 
AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2025, AAACU provides service to 48,163 members with total 
assets equal to $899,656,746. 
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